

ARTHUR J. LOGAN MAJOR GENERAL ADJUTANT GENERAL

KENNETH S. HARA BRIGADIER GENERAL DEPUTY ADJUTANT GENERAL

STATE OF HAWAII

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL 3949 DIAMOND HEAD ROAD HONOLULU, HAWAII 96816-4495

April 11, 2019

Heather Cutter, President Rainbow Chevrolet, Inc. DBA Cutter Chevrolet P.O. Box 2170 Aiea, HI 96701

Dear Ms. Cutter:

Award of Contract
Bomb Squad Vehicles for Hawaii, Kauai & Maui, State of Hawaii,
Department of Defense, Office of Homeland Security,
Job No. CA-1901

We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract for the above project in the amount of \$306,947.00 subject to the availability of funds.

Please be advised that this letter is not an official notice to proceed with the work. You will be contacted by the Project Manager to arrange for a pre-contract meeting.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

SHAOYU L. LEE

Wade I. Ish

First Lieutenant

Hawaii National Guard

Interim Chief Engineering Officer